
 
Hello Roma Families! 

We know that everyone is eager to get on the field and start playing soccer! We have some housekeeping 
notes.  

The schedules are now complete but they are subject to change so please check your Power Up account 
regularly. 

THERE WILL BE NO MORE CHANGES TO TEAMS! Requests are to be in by April 1st and are not guaranteed 
due to the large amount of requests we receive.  

If you registered after April 1st and you do not see your child on a team, that means that we had 
filled up and were not able to accommodate your child. We do apologize and you will receive a 

refund.  

If you know of someone that is not getting the email updates, please let them know to update their 
preferences to OPT IN on Power Up so that they are not missing anything. Please check the website 
regularly as all updated information will be posted there, including email blasts.  

As some of you may be aware, there are uniform shortages and delays this year. This is not just a Niagara 
issue, it is everywhere. That being said, we are still awaiting some uniforms and they may not arrive for the 
end of the month when soccer starts. Unfortunately, we just won't know until last minute. We were lucky 
enough to get a last minute sponsor so that we can accommodate more teams as there was a large increase 

in interest this year but that means that uniforms may be behind for them as well.  

We were hoping to be able to have the Meet and Greet on the 25th but we may not have all the uniforms to 
hand out and we are still looking for coaches for many teams so this may not happen this year. If we have 
to cancel it then you can come a bit earlier on your first game day and we will direct people where to go and 

get everyone organized at that time. Your patience on these days is invaluable.  

The soccer office is located at the end of the soccer driveway entrance on the left with the white door. We 
are not in the office full-time as we all work full-time jobs so please send an email if you can't get a hold of 
someone there. 

We DO NOT have a phone number. Due to the large amount of inquiries we get, we can only communicate 
via email. We try to respond as promptly as possible. Please do not call Club Roma as they are not our 
answering service and we may not get the message.  

THANK YOU for your patience while we wait for the uniforms. Our kids play for other leagues and they don't 
have theirs yet either. There seems to be shortages of everything these days and uniforms are no 
exception!  

The Parent Guide is attached and on the website as well. Please read it carefully! 

See you on the pitch!  


